


                                                                                                                                                         August 29,2017 

 

             Dear Council Members,  

                      I’m addressing the issue regarding street performers on the Main St., pedestrian, walking 

mall, located between University and Mission Inn Ave.  Performers set up in major walkways, near our 

entrance and exit by our outside patio area. This creates congested walking traffic flow, from the crowd 

that gathers around them. Some pedestrians are forced through our patio area where patrons are 

sitting at tables, bumping into chairs and disturbing them. This creates an unsafe environment and 

liability, in case of an emergency. On behalf of Coffee Bean, I would like for you to take this under 

consideration, before determining a solution to this problem and not permit the performers, regardless 

of group size, to set up on this block and locate them in other areas with less congestion. 

                                                                      Thank You, 

                                                                       General Manager, 

                                                                       Coffee Bean 

                                                                      Verity Bowler 
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